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Home Office Hiccup

Locked out!? No keys!? Who does that on their second week at work...this girl apparently.
It was lunch break and | was driving my boss, Helen, home for lunch, and then | was
coming back to the office to work. Chuck was leaving as well, and we lock the doors
while everyone goes home for lunch. | forgot to tell Chuck | would be right back.

Where were my keys to the office, you ask? | left them on my desk. 'm just running Helen
home," | thought. "I don't need them.” Wrong!! Oh, and my phone and wallet were also on
my desk.

When | came back the doors were locked. | couldn't call anyone to come let me in, so |
had to drive back to Helen's to see if she had an extra key. Nope! She called everyone
else in the office and finally found someone to let me in.

Moral of the story - always take your keys!

Prayer Requests

-Continue to learn the Aplos software we use for accounting

-Find a church to attend and get involved in ministry there

-Find a second job, preferably here in LaGrange to save on gas money

-For safety while traveling to Utah and Nevada on deputation in late June, early July
as well as early August

-Be able to add supporters to my project, both prayer and financial

Whoever serves is to do it as one who is serving by
the strength which God supplies.
1 Peter 4:11

Thank you for your prayers
and support!

In Christ, Laura Seager

Setting up my desk on my first day at the Home Office.
I am so excited to be learning all about the ministry!



